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Discipline Policy

Dear Parent / Guardian, 

Please read the discipline policy described below, and sign indicating that you have done so.  Please ask me or your child’s teacher if you have any questions.

Holly Curtsinger, Director

Discipline

Discipline policies in our program have been established to encourage the development of inner behavior controls, respect for others and their feelings, and problem solving skills.

Physical punishment is never used, nor is it necessary.  Behavior is guided through positive guidance methods such as giving praise and special attention for pro-social behavior.  Rules are stated in a positive, rather than negative manner, such as, “please walk,” rather than, “don’t run.”   Children who misuse materials or hurt others are reminded of the consequences of their behaviors.  For example, the consequence of throwing sand is being asked to leave the sand table.

We encourage and teach the children to express their feelings verbally rather than physically.  We teach them to ask for turns and talk to their classmates rather than hit or take toys.  Teachers and staff meet routinely to discuss problematic behaviors.

When children exhibit challenging behaviors, (including physical or verbal aggression to staff or children and disruptive behaviors) the following steps will be followed:

1. The problematic behavior will be studied and documented.  

2. The classroom teacher will consult with the director to discuss ways to work with the child and improve the problematic behaviors.

3. Our staff will request a meeting with parents to discuss and consider solutions and establish a timeline.  Parents may be asked to agree to a consultation with an outside specialist.

If minor changes to the routine, environment, or behavior plan do not seem to be effective, or if the parents are unwilling to work with an outside specialist, the child will be withdrawn from the program.

At any time in this process if the child’s aggression seems dangerous to themselves, other students, or staff, the child will be withdrawn from the program.

Please sign, indicating that you have been informed of these policies.

_______________________________________


_______________________

Parent / Guardian Signature





Date

